
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

   

 

 

 
Dear Parents 
 
Another busy week has passed and the sunshine and warmth appears! Next week is a very important week for the school as our Year 6 pupils sit the SATs tests. Whilst 
they are deemed very important it is essential that we put into perspective that as long as the pupils try their best that is all we can ask of them and we should all be 
immensely proud of how hard they have all worked and celebrate the progress and the achievements all the pupils have made in their time at the school. They are a great 
bunch, Good luck to all of them! 
  
This week you received a copy of our latest OFSTED report. The school has been given a Requires Improvement judgement and this means that over the next 2 years the 
school has to get to good. HMI (Her Majesties Inspectorate) will be working very closely with the school and the Local Authority to ensure the school gets to good. Work 
has already begun and I am working closely with Mrs Fox, the staff and the governing body to ensure we get there as soon as we can. Thank you for your understanding 
and support. 
  
Year 3. We are really excited to let you know that we have a permanent new teacher for the class. Miss Lucy Peto will be starting with us after half term. Miss Peto will 
stay with Year 3 into Year 4 and will be their teacher next year. Miss Peto will be coming in on Thursday May 26th to meet the class and to meet parents if you wish from 
2:30. Miss Peto is a Newly Qualified Teacher who trained at Chichester university and did part of her training at Barton Primary School with me this year. She will be a 
very good member of our team and look forward to welcoming her to our school. 
  
Have a lovely weekend, 
 
Mr Snow 
 

HEATHER’S HEALTHY HEARTY MENU 
 

Monday 
 

Cheese & tomato pizza OR pasta bake with potato wedges, sweetcorn and coleslaw 
followed by fruit yoghurt with a crunchy biscuit. 

Tuesday Roast Pork OR Quorn with roast potatoes, vegetables and gravy followed by Fruit 
crumble and custard. 

Wednesday 
 

Beef Bolognese with pasta and salad OR pasta bake followed by Cheese and 
cracker snack. 

Thursday 
 

Mild chicken curry with rice OR Vegetable chow mein followed by Fruity Cake 

Friday 
 

Fish and chips with peas and beans OR BBQ bean wrap with salad followed by 
Vanilla Milkshake and Oatie Cookie. 

 

Mixed Salad, freshly baked bread, fresh fruit, milk and water are also available daily. 

If your child does not like what is on the menu there is the alternative of a Jacket Potato with cheese, cheese and beans, beans or tuna mayo which they 

can order during registration. 

School Dinners for Years 3-6 are charged at £2.05. If you would like to pay for school dinners for the whole half term it will be £62.35 

 
 
 
 

 

 

Bee 98.06 

Butterfly 93.71 

Ladybird 98.64 

Caterpillar 92.86 

Grasshopper 96.19 

Cricket 100 

Dragonfly 100 

Whole 
School: 

97.38 

 
Congratulations to  Cricket and 

Dragonfly Class for their positive 
attendance this week.  

Well done! 

 

Collective Worship focus – Friendship 
 

Bee 
Tobias ~ for receiving a Head Teacher’s award for making such an improvement with 
his writing. 

Butterfly 
Austin ~ growing in confidence. Writing independently and moving onto the 
“independent table”. 

Ladybird Edward and Xavier ~ for using good mental maths when calculating. 

Caterpillar Lucas ~ for working extremely hard this week. Leo ~ for settling in so well this week. 

Grasshopper 
Izzy ~ for always working hard, giving her best and never giving up. Amelie ~ for her 
fantastic letter to Mr Snow, convincing him not to cancel break time. 

Cricket 
Grace ~ for fantastic effort and progress in maths – moving up to the top table group. 
Jade ~ for settling in so well this week. 

Dragonfly Bella and Kate ~ vast improvement with their writing and entertaining their reader.  

 

Volume 17, Issue 29 
 

 

6th May, 2016 

Issue 

1 Peter 4:8-10   
Above all, keep loving one another 
earnestly, since love covers a 
multitude of sins. Show hospitality 
to one another without grumbling. 
As each has received a gift, use it to 
serve one another, as good 
stewards of God's varied grace 

 
 
 



 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

    

      
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

  

   

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your diary:          

 

May 
W/c 9

th
   ~ SATs week 

Sat. 14
th
 May  ~ Plant Sale, Wilberforce Hall, 10.00-12.00 noon 

Mon 16
th

 –Weds 18
th

  ~ Year 4 at UKSA – Residential 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Wolverton Folk & Blues Fair – For sale 

 

General Reminders 
The School day starts at 8.25am 

 
Please ensure all belongings are labelled 

 
PE Kits should be kept in school all week 

 
Music Lessons 

Monday ~ Violin and Recorders 
Tuesday ~ Piano and Guitars 

Thursday ~ Keyboards and Woodwind 
Friday ~ Year 3 and Brass 

 
 
 
 

Reception Class WISH LIST 
 

Outdoor Play Resources for Early Years 
If you’re having a spring clean over the holidays, Reception Class are 
in need of the following for making dens, building and exploring in our 
outside play area: 

 Old milk/bread crates 

 Net curtains 

 Any lengths of rope/washing line 

 Sturdy garden canes 

 Washing up bowls 

 Brooms and brushes 

 Gardening tools 

 Small amount of gravel 

 Old decorating paint brushes, rollers, roller trays etc 

 Baskets, old suitcases, sturdy bags 

 Tent poles  

 Umbrellas, garden parasol and base 

 

Wolverton Folk & Blues – Help!! 

On Friday the 13th, Saturday 
14thand Sunday 15th May, the 
BSA would welcome any help 

offered to help set up, pack up or 
staff the event; a Rota is now 

with Suzanne/Melissa. 
 

If you could help with face 
painting please let us know 

ASAP! Donations of Fancy Dress 
would also be very welcome.  

 
Donations of Cakes for the Tea 

Tent will also be gratefully 
received. 

 
Car Boot Sale 

The school will be hosting a car 
boot sale after school on Friday 
17th June – more details coming 

soon. 

School Uniform and Shoes 
We would like to remind everyone that our school 
uniform colours are blue, white and grey. Proper 

school shoes should be worn also, trainers are not 
allowed. 

. 
 

Now on sale from the Suzanne/Melissa or 
the Village Shop.  

Limited Edition T-Shirts and canvas 
shopping bags.  

Get yours now whilst stocks last.  
 

T-shirts £7.00 ~ Bags £3.50 
All proceeds go to Leukemia Research. 

http://jwmhs.pasco.k12.fl.us/  https:/www.google.com/calendar/embed?src=41bnd9v937376bq38jrovq1rvg@group.calendar.google.com&ctz=America/New_York 

